
From:  Davidson, Gary <GDavidson@vcso.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  RE: Political Activity - VCSO 
Date:  Tue, 11 Oct 2011 07:58:46 -0400 

The attached e-mail messages are authentic. For the most part, the balance of your questions are matters of personal 
opinion. From our standpoint, given the importance of the Deltona police department issue and the referendum's potential 
impact on the operations of the Sheriff's Office and the job security of our Deputies, we believe that the e-mail messages 
were fully appropriate.

Gary
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